

Test 3 Grade 9 First Semester

Part 2: Phonetics (1,0m)

A. Pick out the word whose underlined and bold part is pronounced differently from that of the other words. (0,5m)

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. a. favorite | b. embroider | c. designer | d. internet |
| 2. a. qualify | b. grocery | c. scenery | d. academy |

B. Choose the word that has the stress differently from that of the other words (0,5m)

- | | | | |
|-------------------|----------------|---------------|------------------|
| 1. a. baggy | b. design | c. equal | d. doctor |
| 2. a. inspiration | b. fashionable | c. reputation | d. entertainment |

Part 3: Language focus (3,0 ms) :

A. Choose the best answers (1,5 ms)

- The teacher asked us silent in class.
A. to keep B. keep C. keeping D. kept
- They asked me how many children
A. I had B. had I C. I have D. I am having
- The girl.....you met yesterday was Mai .
A. who B. which C. whom D. whose
- If you give me your willing help, I..... get success.
A. had to B. can C. would D. could
- He wishes he a lot of money.
A. could B. has C. would D. had
- The test was quite easy she could do it easily.
A. such B. as C. too D. so

B. Mark letter A, B, C or D to indicate the part that is incorrect. (0,5m)

- You have used a computer before, have you?
A B C D
- She spoke so quick that I didn't understand what she meant.
A B C D

C. Supply the correct form of the verbs to complete each sentence (0,5m)

- Nam spends most of his free time (do).....volunteer work at a local orphanage.
- I wish I (have)..... a big house.

D. Use the correct form of the word given to complete each sentence (0,5m)

- To Huu is a famous _____ (poetry).
- Liz likes the _____ and the beauty of Ba's village. (peaceful)

Part 4. Reading (2,0ms)

A. Read the following passage and choose the best answers. (1m)

I live in a small village (1)_____ Henfield - there are about 500 people here. I love it because it is quiet and life is slow and easy. You never have to queue in shops or banks. The village is clean - people look after it and don't throw their rubbish in the streets. The air is also clean (2)_____ there's not much heavy traffic. It's much more friendly here than in a city. Everyone knows everyone and if someone has problem, there are always people (3)_____ can help. There aren't many things I don't like about Henfield. One thing is that there's not much to do in the evening - we haven't got any cinemas or theaters. Another problem is that people always talk about others and everyone knows what everyone else is doing. But I still prefer village life (4)_____ life in a big city.

- | | | | |
|--------------|------------|--------|--------------|
| 1. A. called | B. is | C. was | D. name |
| 2. A. so | B. because | C. but | D. therefore |
| 3. A. when | B. which | C. who | D. what |
| 4. A. than | B. better | C. and | D. to |

B. Read the passage then answer the questions below. (1m)

English is one of the most popular languages in the world. It comes second in the number of speaker after Chinese. In Viet Nam, more and more people are studying English, considering it a key to success. However, not everyone knows how to learn English effectively. The best way to improve the four skills: speaking, listening, reading and writing, is to practice regularly. You should make use of every opportunity to speak English with friends in class or at English speaking clubs or even with yourselves in front of the mirror. Learning by heart all the words does not help much if you do not read a lot because you will easily forget what you learnt. Reading books, listening to radio and watching films are better ways to memorize words. Practicing speaking a lot is a good way to correct your mistakes.

Questions:

1. What language is one of the most popular languages in the world?

=> _____

2. Are more and more people studying English in Viet Nam?

=> _____

3. Should we learn by heart all the words?

=> _____

4. What is the good way correct your mistakes?

=> _____